

Ministry of Health and Wellness 

Expression of Interest (EOI) for Setting Up and Running of Canteen in the premises of the New ENT Hospital
Reference No: MHPQ/NMW&S/2019-2020/EOI/Q70

The Ministry of Health and Wellness is inviting expression of interest from eligible firms / caterers for the setting up and running of Canteen in the premises of the New ENT Hospital.

Proposals in sealed envelope clearly marked “Expression of Interest (EOI) - Setting Up and Running of Canteen in the premises of the New ENT Hospital -– Reference No. MHPQ/NMW&S/2019-2020/EOI/Q70” and indicating the closing date should be addressed to the Senior Chief Executive, Ministry of Health and Wellness, and should be deposited in the Bid Box, 5th Floor Emmanuel Anquetil Building, SSR Street, Port Louis or sent by Courier Service or Registered Mail so as to reach the Senior Chief Executive, Ministry of Health and Wellness on or before Wednesday 24 June 2020 up to 10.00 hours (local time) at latest.

Electronic submission is not allowed. Late submissions will be rejected.

For further details, please consult the Public Procurement Portal at http://publicprocurement.govmu.org
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